March 24, 2007

United Mine Workers of America 310 Gaston Avenue Fairmont, WV 26554

RE: Dr. Victor Poletajev

Dear Mr. Jim

I have received a copy of my IME report that was performed by Dr. Victor Poletajev, a.k.a. Dr. Vic. I was very pleased with the report, Dr. Vic went into great detail about ever aspect of my problem. Dr. Vic sent a detailed packet of forms to gather information as well as requesting all medical records for his review. This man is a pitbull, leaving no stone unturned for the working man. I would recommend Dr. Vic to any UMWA member who is looking for a honest IME evaluation. Please feel free to have any union brother contact me. Several union brothers from Federal 2 recommend Dr. Vic to me. I am very please that I chose him instead of the fence riders who also do work for workers comp. How can a working person get a fair evaluation from them? Dr. Vic deserves the support of District 31of UMWA. Workers need all the help we can get while fighting the beauterats of workers comp.

Sincerely,